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South Central District  

 

May 29, 2024 

Dear Brothers,  

Greetings from the members of the WELS South Central District. May God’s grace and peace be with you as 

you gather for worship, discussion, and fellowship at your respective district conventions in the coming 

weeks. Although we are not able to be together with you, we give thanks for the unity we have with you 

that God has brought about through the truth of his Word.  

The 21st Biennial Convention of the WELS South Central District will take place at Calvary Lutheran Church in 

Dallas, Texas, on June 3-4, 2024. The prophet Jeremiah assured God’s people of his love when he said that he 

would gather the remnant of his flock out of all the countries and bring them back to be fruitful and multiply 

(Jeremiah 23:3). Pastor John Vieths will lead the delegates through Scripture to see how God kept his 

promise of the remnant throughout history, and how his promise of the remnant continues to bring comfort 

to God’s people still today. 

God’s blessings on the decisions you make and the work you accomplish for the good of God’s kingdom and 

our synod. 

We are forgiven! 

South Central District Secretary 

 

 

 


